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Sharon Craig

From: Bloomer, David <David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 September 2015 14:50

To: Adrian Dowd

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning; Stevens, Neil

Subject: app3/2015/0734 New Hall Barn, Ribchester Road

Morning Adrian, 
            This application was subject to a pre app ( March 2015) to which I raised no objection to 
the proposal in principle and this would still be the case, however from the layout plan submitted 
the new internal wall shown on the landscape layout unnecessarily restricts the parking / 
manoeuvring space within the courtyard parking area and I would suggest that its position should 
be reconsidered. 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Highways Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 

 

 
 
Thinking about fostering? See why our foster carers think it’s the best job in the world.  
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 


